THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Nannette Johnston

DATE:
March 20, 2008
SUBJECT:
WEST HARDIN MIDDLE SCHOOL ENVIROMENTAL PROJECT

ISSUE

     West Hardin Middle School is seeking Board approval for an environmental project.

FACTS

     West Hardin Middle School would like to start an outdoor project to plant about 3 acres with native plants.  This project will encompass planting native wildflowers and native tree species in an open area on the school grounds.  This project will allow students the opportunity to learn about soil testing, research in the area of forestry, horticulture methodology, the impact of conservation and environmental stewardship.  The esthetic appearance for the school will result in a custom blend of native wildflowers on “islands” surrounded by borders of grass that will still require mowing but give the area a more manicured look.   

     The project will be located on one side of West Hardin Middle School from the Hwy 62 to the baseball field, and from the teachers’ parking lot to Learning Place Lane.  This area will be visible from both schools (Lakewood Elementary and West Hardin Middle) and Highway 62. 

     The project will begin after the statewide testing, when temperatures are warmer for planting vegetation.  The school has applied for a PRIDE grant requesting $3,000 for this project.  They have also acquired $1,650 in matching funds with donations and labor.  Notification of grant awards will be given by March 11th.  

     It is understood and agreed by West Hardin Middle School that there will be no cost to the Board for this project or the maintenance of this project over time. 

RECOMMENDATION

     I recommend the Board approve the West Hardin Middle School PROPOSED environmental project.
RECOMMENDED MOTION


I move that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the West Hardin Middle School PROPOSED environmental project.

